## THE AMERICAN WALDENSIAN AID SOCIETY ADVANCING MISSION SOLIDARITY ACROSS THE CONTINENTS

475 RIVERSIDE DRIVE • ROOM 1850 • NEW YORK, N.Y. 10115 • TELEPHONE 212-870-2671



REV. ROBERT J. LAMONT, D.D. President

REV. LAURA JERVIS Vice President

REV. GILBERT W. BOWEN, D.Min. Secretary

LON C. HAINES Treasurer

REV. FRANK G. GIBSON, JR. Executive Director

1 December 1987

To: Mr. Craig White

Dear Mr. White:

We are glad to have your inquiries. You may secure 'The Italian-American 'Heretic'' from the author, Ms. Lucinda Mays, 940 Beaver Lane, Glenview IL 60025. Ms. Mays will be happy to hear from you, I am sure.

Waldensian <u>colonies</u>, in any event, run to 1858 in Uruguay-Argentina. The second edition of the <u>The Waldensians</u>, to be published in 1989, will include an full chapter on the Waldensian experience in Latin America.

All best wishes.

Frank/G. Gibson, Jr.